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7/1/2024  

 Dear Brothers, 

Happy Fourth of July!  We are truly blessed to live in the greatest nation in the 
world.  Please take a moment to thank God, for guiding our ancestors, family, and 
friends who came and continue to come to this amazing country.  Please keep all who 
paid the ultimate sacrifice, giving us the Independence and Freedom that we possess 
today, in your prayers. 

AOH GARY LOFTUS MEMORIAL GOLF TOURNAMENT 

Our annual AOH Gary Loftus Memorial golf outing on June 3rd was once again a 
tremendous success with a double shotgun sellout.  The proceeds raised will benefit the 
community through the Dennis E. Collins Division One Charities.  

Thank you to the Loftus Family, the Golf Committee, the 192 golfers, all Tee Sponsors, 
and also to Emily Loftus, Meg Brennan, Deb Behan, Suzanne Cardinal, Kathy Finn, Kristin 
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Cardinal, and Karen Cardinal for their assistance at the event.  Special thanks to our Gold 
Sponsors: Corrigan Financial, Centreville Bank, Joe Lehane, and IHOP Middletown. 

ASSOCIATE MEMBER OF THE YEAR 

Congratulations to Andy Florey our AOH Associate Member of the Year!!! 

A dinner to celebrate Andy will be held at the Hall on Saturday, August 24th at 6:00 
PM.  If would like to join the list of speakers, please email me at 
wcardinal@cox.net.  Tickets will soon be on sale at the Hall for $35 each. 

MUSIC AT THE HALL 

Third Thursday Music at the Hall will be on July 25th featuring Pat Cottrell.  Pat is a 
singer and songwriter from Newport, RI.  His setlist includes music by: James Taylor, 
Jimmy Buffett, Neil Young, America, Cat Stevens, Van Morrison, The Eagles, CSN, Jim 
Croce, Don Mclean, REM, and others.  Food will be available. 
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GRILL NIGHTS 

Chef Mark will be holding Saturday Night Grill Nights from 5:00 to 9:00 PM beginning on 
July 6th.  Please see the attached Grill Menu. 

Lunch – will be served at the Hall on Fridays only from 11:30 AM to 2:30 PM. 

Pub Dinners at the Hall will be available on Wednesday - Friday from 4:30 to 8:00 PM. 

Check your email for any changes in service dates and times.  

AOH SCHOLARSHIPS 

The Scholarship Committee has awarded scholarships to the following High School 
Students. Congratulations to Chris Connerton, Lila Kirwin, Kendra Kirwin, Ruairi 
O’Connor, and Conor Marley! 
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AOH FAMILY FUN DAY 

Volunteers are needed: 

On Saturday, September 14th we will be holding the AOH Family Fun Day, for children 
ages 12 and under, at Morton Park.  The LAOH and the Newport Police and Fire 
Departments will also be participating.  Please contact Jim Fowler at jfowler47@cox.net 
to volunteer. 
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CHARITABLE DONATIONS 

Our Division is supplying sandwiches for the Newport Police Department’s Summer 
Camp in July and August, sponsoring their camp cookout and donating two 
bicycles.  Thank you, Brother Jim Fowler for making this happen. 

CIGAR CLUB 

On Friday, June 28th, the Cigar Club held its Golf Outing and Cigar Dinner.  Father Mark 
and his team cooked a fabulous meal and only the finest cigars were selected by Brother 
Wick Rudd. 

NO AUGUST MEETING 

According to the National Constitution of the AOH, divisions shall meet at least once 
each month, between October 1st and June 30th of each year.  Our Board has voted to 
defer our next monthly meeting until September; however, there will be an Executive 
Board meeting in August. 
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AOH NATIONAL CONVENTION 

The AOH National Convention will be held in Orlando, Florida from August 7th – 
11th.  All information is included in the following link. 

https://aoh.com/2024AOHLAOHconvention  

LAOH NEWS 

The Lady Hibernian of the Year Dinner will be held on August 8th.  This year’s recipient is 
Kelley Coen.  Tickets are $45, and the committee is accepting cash and checks. Contact 
Colleen McCarthy for tickets. (401) 662-1423.  No tickets will be sold at the door. 

 

https://aoh.com/2024AOHLAOHconvention
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The LAOH Golf Tournament will be held at Green Valley Country Club on Monday, 
August 19th.  Please see the attached flyer. 

AOH SHIRTS 

AOH polos are available at the Hall for $30.00 each. Get yours before they sell out. 

DUES 

If you haven’t paid your 2024 dues of $120, they are now 6 months past due. On behalf 
of the board members, we sincerely do not want to see a Brother’s membership in 
jeopardy. If you have fallen on hard times, we ask that you please contact a board 
member to assist you in maintaining your membership. 

 

Dues can be paid by cash, check, and credit card or with Venmo @AOHNEWPORTRI. If 
paying by check, please mail your check to the Hall – 2 Wellington Avenue Newport, RI 
02840 – attention Dave Kane.  If your dues are currently up to date, thank you! 
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IN MEMORIAM 

Please keep our recently deceased Brother William L. Drapeau, the Drapeau family, all 
of our deceased brethren, their families, and all who are ill in our daily prayers. 

Please contact myself wcardinal@cox.net  or VP Austin Behan abehan19@gmail.com , 
via email, to inform of a Brother’s passing for ritual arrangements to be made. 

 

  

 

mailto:wcardinal@cox.net
mailto:abehan19@gmail.com
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JULY & AUGUST MEETINGS 

There will be NO Monthly Meetings in July or August. 

In Friendship, Unity, and Christian Charity, 

 

Bill Cardinal 

PLANNED EVEN 
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LAOH Golf Outing 
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